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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

May 24, 2016

Notice of Open Season for Rio Bravo Pipeline

Rio Bravo Pipeline Company, LLC (“Rio Bravo”) hereby announces that it is conducting a binding
open season to solicit commitments for firm natural gas pipeline transportation for new
pipeline facilities that it proposes to construct (the “Pipeline System”). As proposed, the
Pipeline System would include a header system, with multiple receipt points to be located in
the vicinity of the Agua Dulce market area, connected to pipelines, running to a point (the
“Delivery Point”) adjacent to the proposed Rio Grande natural gas liquefaction facilities and
export terminal (the “Rio Grande Terminal”). Additional information on Rio Bravo and the
Pipeline System is available through the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission’s e-library
system and searching for docket CP16-455 (www.FERC.gov).

More information & instructions on how to participate, visit http://www.riobravopipeline.com




